Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/14/2023 12:31:55 AM

First name: Rev. Kate Last name: Stevens Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Members of the forest service.

It breaks my heart and scares me to think of your cutting this particular area of our wild forests. We have so few 'wild' places left here in this country. Please don't cut. This is magnificent forested land, great for hiking and enjoying.

Please, think of the generations that follow; think of the generations that came before and maybe planted some of these trees. Think of your children; think of the climate and know you can be a part of saving lives or taking them - both of the trees and of the people today and those here in years to come who will have to live with this warming earth. PLEASE DON'T CUT THESE TREES. THIS IS ONE OF THE MOST BEAUTIFUL PLACES IN NEW ENGLAND. thank you, Kate Stevens